
 

 

Town of Ashby, Massachusetts 

 

 

Finance Committee Meeting      August 22, 2017 

 

Present: Kevin Stetson (Chair), Kathy Panagiotes, Sharon Stetson, Liryc Donald, Rebecca Walsh  

Start: 7:35 pm  

Minutes of May 23 and June 27 reviewed and accepted. 

Doug Leab has resigned from the Finance Committee.  Thank you for your service and support 

of the town. 

 

Discussion:  

 Need noted for new FinCom members.  Kevin will make Nancy Chew aware. 

 FinCom and TA and Departments to set up budget meetings  

o FinCom would like the laptop to be set up to review the department line items at 

these meetings 

 

Concerns: 

 Highway Department encumberments 

 Highway Department retirement pay 

 Asbestos in unused school building (Ashby) remove now or later 

 Town well and water usage from that well 

 Have the bylaws been updated by the town administrator or is there a bylaw committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meetings:  September 12 and 26 

Adjourned 8:15 pm 

Kathy Panagiotes 

Secretary 

 

 

 


